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Gwangju, 30 June 2015 
       SG/ES.CF/ 2015-70581 
 
 

Subject: FISU Gala – FISU Medal “Jean Petitjean” to the Hungarian University Sports Federation 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
We inform you that the International University Sports Federation will host the second edition of its 
Gala on 2 July in Gwangju (KOR), host city of the 2015 Summer Universiade. 
 
In this frame, we are pleased to announce that the FISU Executive Committee will attribute the 

FISU Medal “Jean Petitjean” to the Hungarian University Sports Federation, Magyar Egyetemi 
Föiskolai Sportszövetség (MEFS). Firstly, to recognise the long and successful sports career 
of Mr. Sándor Tarics, a Hungarian multiple gold medallist athlete in Water Polo; secondly, to 
celebrate the 50th anniversary of the fourth Summer Universiade in Budapest 1965.  
 
We congratulate you for this nomination and thank you for your continued efforts and strong 
commitment to continuing to develop the university sports movement in Hungary and worldwide. 
 
It goes without saying that MEFS has been for long among our most active National University 
Sports Federations, offering its university students a high-level developed sport structure. This 
recognition is also owing to the events your federation has hosted in the past, to your constant 
support as well as to the enthusiasm to host FISU events in the future.  
 
We would be extremely honoured if you could join us at the FISU Gala on 2 July 2015 to collect 
this prize. May we kindly ask you to promptly confirm your presence or communicate the name of 

the person who will be coming on stage to receive the medal on behalf of the Hungarian 
University Sports Federation. 
 
Looking forward to your kind reply.   
 

Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Claude-Louis Gallien     Eric Saintrond  

 President      Secretary General/CEO 


